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Hon. Roger J. Miner 
United States Courthouse 
445 Broadway 
Albany, New York 12201 

Dear Judge Miner: 

20 Rockaway Avenue 
Rockville Centre, NY 11570 

February 5, 1992 RECEIVED 
FEB 10 1992 

ROGER J. MINER 
U.S. CIRCUIT JUDGE 
ALBANY. NEW VO K 

I am currently a second year student at St. John's 
University School of Law and am interested in serving as your law 
clerk following my graduation in June 1993. 

As you will note from my enclosed resume, I am a staff 
member of the st. John's Law Review. Participation in the 
editorial process has given me the opportunity to improve my 
research and writing skills. In addition, I have authored an 
article that will appear in the next issue of the law review. 

I plan to work this summer at Fitzpatrick, Cella, Harper and 
Scinto, a Manhattan patent law firm. Although I have an interest 
in intellectual property law, I have a strong desire to acquire a 
broad base of legal experience before specializing in a 
particular area of law. A clerkship with your Court would be an 
unequaled opportunity to fulfill this goal and an honor I would 
value throughout my career. 

. I have enclosed a letter of recommendation from one of my 
professors, a writing sample and a transcript of my law school 
education. I have arranged for a second letter of recommendation 
to be sent separately. 

I would appreciate the opportunity to meet with you to 
discuss my qualifications. I can be reached at the above address 
or by phone at (516) 678-1928. I look forward to hearing from 
you soon. 

Enc. 
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